
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

February 24, 2011
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Kathy Cofer-teacher, Lesley Bone-teacher, Anita Fisher-teacher, Dana Thomas-parent, Sharon Kennedy, parent and Beth Handel principal/chairperson
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed February agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Thomas-1st, Fisher-2nd)

Minutes from the January meeting were read and approved. (Thomas-1st, Fisher-2nd)  
Revision of the council bylaws was continued and will continue at the March meeting.  

Mrs. Handel reviewed the audit process and how things went.  Howevalley will be getting data from the walkthroughs completed during their visit.  
Mrs. Handel presented staffing allocations from the Board of Education.  Staffing will stay the same as this year, with the only change being a .5 decrease in the instructional assistant allocation.
Mrs. Handel presented the utilization of space plan for next school year.  The council discussed the plan.  The plan was approved as presented.  (Cofer-1st, Bone-2nd)

Mrs. Handel shared the information about the upcoming SBDM Roundtable presentations.  All council members were encouraged to attend if possible to help with the presentation.  

Mrs. Handel presented the Professional Development Plan for 2011-2012.   Committee approved the plan as presented. (Fisher-1st, Cofer-2nd)  Also discussed was how the district would like the schools to utilize the 4th PLD day for the year.  It will be used to work on the new Common Core Standards.  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented. 
In other information, Mrs. Handel cautioned SBDM members on using social media and parent, staff, and student comments on those forums.  She reminded the council on maintaining confidentiality at all times, especially when using these forums.  
Mrs. Handel also presented a new schedule for the school day for next school year and received positive feedback from the council.  

With no other business Mrs. Bone made a motion to adjourn the regular session.  (Bone-1st, Thomas-2nd) The meeting adjourned at 4:22 p.m.  

Committee went in to executive session to discuss personnel selection for teacher opening.


